
Dear Brothers  
and Sisters of  

May The Lord give you Peace!

I extend my hearty and sincere thanks 
to you for investing your time, talent, 
and treasures in successful and fruitful 
efforts to reach your goal for the Diocesan 
Annual Appeal. Not lost in this effort is 
the fact that this year we are celebrating 
our Diocesan Sesquicentennial. Like the 
gifts from the generations before us, your 
sacrificial gifts awaken a hope, a hope  
that endures, for countless people now  
and into the future.

Again, thank you! May God continue to 
abundantly bless the charitable and good 
works you do!

Bishop William P. Callahan
Servant of God, Fr. Joseph Walijewski pray for us!
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